
Street Committee 
October 23, 2017 

6:20 PM – 6:50 PM 
 
Present:  Larry Brooks, David Brown, Steve Rubsam, Rosetta York, Mark Bolander, 
Shannon Woodard, Carl Baker, Raymond Reynolds, Tyler Weber, Josh Ochs, Melissa 
Brooks, Robert Reisner 
 
The committee met to discuss the north-south alley at Owens and Henry Street and 
College St.  Bob will talk to homeowners about options. 
 
The committee also discussed purchasing a new skid steer between Street, Electric and 
Water Departments.  
 
Shannon will put together 5-year plans for each department. 
 
Josh brought up a problem with the storm drain west of NAPA.  It will need to be 
replaced. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:50 PM. 
 
Robert Reisner, Committee Chairman 


